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Minutes of Regular Meeting - September 11, 2023 at Gloucester City High School. 
 
The president called the meeting to order at 8:00 PM with the flag salute. 
         
Recording Secretary’s Report: Minutes of the April 20, 2023 and May 8, 2023 meetings were sent 
electronically and approved by the membership. 
 
Correspondence Report: Kristi Hunter-Ryan reminded officials present to sign in to get credit for attendance. 
 
Treasurer’s Report: Beginning balance as of May 8, 2023 - $7013.93 (bank reconciliation from last meeting). 
Deposits - $4164.00. Expenses: $9259.32 (includes assigner fees). Balance as of April 20, 2023 - $1918.61. 
Motion was made to accept the treasurer’s report and approved by the membership. 
 
Committee Reports: 

• Membership – None. 
• Ethics – None. 

 
NJSIAA Update: Carl Rickershauser announced that officials need to complete the bias training offered by 
NJSIAA in order to be eligible to work state meets. 
 
Assignors Report: Linda Rosbert said there were 17 cross country meets available for assignment. There are 
still issues that need to be worked out with Zebra. 
 
1st Vice President Comments: Kathy Hunter reminded officials to complete their concussion course 
certification and participate the required bias training to be eligible to work state meets. 
                        
2nd Vice President Comments: None. 
 
President Comments: Fran Harwell announced the new meeting location would be Gloucester City High 
School for two years. The meeting location will rotate counties. 
                        
Rules Interpretation Training: None. 
 
Adjournment by made by president. 
      
Respectfully Submitted, 
Bill Kile III  


